Office Safety Precautions in Effect During the Pandemic

Our offices are taking the following precautions to protect our clients and help slow the spread of the coronavirus.

- Office seating in the waiting room and in therapy/testing rooms has been arranged for appropriate physical distancing.
- All clients and staff shall wear masks at all times.
- All staff will maintain safe distancing where possible.
- Restroom soap dispensers are maintained, and everyone is encouraged to wash their hands.
- Hand sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol is available in the therapy/testing rooms, the waiting room and at the reception counter.
- We ask all patients to wait outside until no earlier than 15 minutes before their appointment times.
- We ask that patients wear masks and social distance while waiting in line to pay at reception prior to their session.
- Credit card pads, pens and other areas that are commonly touched are thoroughly sanitized frequently.
- Physical contact is not permitted.
- Tissues and trash bins are easily accessed. Trash is disposed of on a frequent basis.
- Common areas are thoroughly disinfected at the end of each day.
- All employees and clients must be fully vaccinated in order to use our facilities.
- A protective barrier designed to limit exposure now exists around the reception desk.
- Staff are required to take their temperature before reporting to work, and clients are encouraged to take their temperatures prior to coming to session.
- We are installing CDC recommended (medical grade) high CADR-rated H13 True HEPA filtered air purifiers in all rooms and common areas.
- Clients and Staff who are experiencing any symptoms are encouraged to stay home and do a telehealth session instead.
- We ask that patients and clinicians sit furthest from each other in session to keep with CDC social distancing guidelines.